Santa Rita Hills Community Services District
c/o Mission Hills CSD

1550 Burton Mesa Blvd

Lompoc, CA 93436

September 3, 2013

Santa Barbara LAFCO Commissioners SENT BY EMAIL
105 East Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD — Application for Modification of LAFCO Resolution
03-13 and Application to Amend District Sphere of Influence (SOI)

Dear Chairman Aceves and Honorable Members of the Santa Barbara County LAFCO
Commission:

On June 6, 2013, your Commission considered the Santa Rita Hills Community Services
District's request and application for changes to its formation documents. At that
hearing, this item was continued to September 5, 2013.

In the intervening time, the District has received the Executive Officer’s staff report
and, pursuant to an analysis by County Counsel, we now understand that further
environmental review of our application(s) should be conducted.

Therefore in order to provide the necessary time to conduct this analysis, we respectfully
request that the Commission withdraw the District’s application(s) without prejudice, until
the environmental review has been completed.

We appreciate your assistance in this matter, and if we can furnish any further
information at this time, please let us know.

Sincerely,
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Thomas Freeman, President
Santa Rita Hilils CSD

Cc: Paul Hood, Executive Officer
Board of Directors




